Driver’s Ed with Fred, LLC Class Information
176 Narragansett St. Gorham, Maine
207-222-2181

AUGUST 11, 2025

1. Costs due to Driver’s Ed with Fred, LLC:

e A $200 non-refundable deposit is due upon signing up.
e $550 is due at orientation via PayPal, Cash, or Check.
e $25 discount if both the deposit & final balance are paid by
cash or check.
e $75 per session for any missed class time.
e $50 per session for any missed driving time. This is applicable if there is no
prior communication - at least 24 hours in advance.
o Students are REQUIRED to make up any missed time.

o You will need to schedule a date/time with Fred or Gina.
2. Additional cost, online AAA program:
e Member, $39.95 (subject to change by them)
e Non-member, $49.95 (subject to change by them)
3. 2-year permit from BMV:
e $35.00 (BMV subject to change by them)

You may pay with cash, PayPal (driversedwithfred@gmail.com), or check to PO Box 304 Gorham, ME 04038, please
reference the student’s and parent’s name.

Class begins Monday, August 11th in person from 5:00-6:30. This is an orientation with a parent/guardian and the
student driver. The parent or guardian is mandated to attend by the state. Please bring a copy of the birth certificate
and any prescribed lenses as there will be an eye exam.

Tuesday, August 12th, 5:00-8:00 pm in person with just the students.

Wednesday, August 13th, 5:00-8:00 pm in person with just the students.

Monday, September 8th, 5:00-6:00 pm they return in person to take their permit test.

During the span between the third class and the permit test date, they will be participating in the AAA online program
and doing their driving. It is a minimum of 28 hours, and they must do all the work. They cannot attend the final test
night if they have not completed the AAA course. They CAN attend the permit test if they still have driving left.

If they have finished all their AAA, driving, and pass the permit test, they will receive a Course Completion Certificate
that doubles as a 60-day temporary permit. During the 60 days. they will need to apply for their 2-year permit at the
BMYV.




	 
	 
	AUGUST 11, 2025 

